
Vaune Kirby


From: Vaune Kirby


Sent: Monday, September 9, 2019 2:45 AM


To: neil.jacobs@noaa.gov


Subject: Concern


Dear Mr. Jacobs,


I am distressed to hear that someone, a “higher up” person at NOAA, sent the word out to your staff, to not


contradict President Trump when he discusses the weather incorrectly.


If true, it is absolutely unacceptable. The weather needs to be related to us honestly and accurately and no


matter who it is that does not do that, needs to be corrected.


We depend on you. Oh my, we really need the parts of the government that the people depend on, not to be


afraid to speak the truth.


You may need to address this in the media, so we will know that this will not happen again.


Thank you for listening,


Vaune
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